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Dear Mr. Miller:

[ am in receipt of your letter to me dated September 16, 1982, which requests
that the NRC initiate discussions with the FBI to explore any and all ways
to make the FBI's fingerprint identification service available to LILCO.

[ have forwarded your request to the Comm’ssion's Office of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards with a request for prorpt advice from them. [ hope to
contact you (verbally) by the middle of next week regarding the NMSS response.

Sincerely,

Bernard M. Bordenick
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Donald P. Irwin, Esq.
Inspector Richard C. Roberts
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